
Parking will be handled differently this year.

For anyone that completes and returns all forms, and pays in full, by
May 5th will be allowed to request a 1st, 2nd, or 3rd camping spot of their
choice. If all the requirements listed above and the camping request
are completed, every effort will be made to honor your request. If it is
not feasible to honor one of your requested spots, you will be placed as
close to your original choices as possible. If it is decided your
camper/trailer is to large for the spot you have requested, you will be
placed where the committee feels you will fit safely. If you would like to
be assigned together as a group, send all forms and requests in together.

You will also be able to pay $20.00 prior to July 1st to pull your camper
and/or trailer into camp after noon Monday for early set up. This fee will
apply to anyone and everyone that wants to come in on Monday. You
will not be able to pay the $20.00 at camp. If you show up early and
have not made arrangement prior to July 1, you will be placed in area
designated by camp representative.

Camp will not be set up to receive anyone on Sunday.

The Alpine 4-H Horse Camp representatives will not be responsible for
any damage that might occur to any unattended vehicle/trailer.

Any horses brought into camp prior to camp on Tuesday must have an
adult in attendance.

The camp committee will have the total say about final placements of all
camper/trailers in camp.


